Board Of Finance
Special Budget Meeting
April 12, 2022

The Special Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jack Kiley at 6:00 PM. Members in
attendance: Dana Flach, Susan Arpin, Kathryn Dennen. Chairman
Jack Kiley opened the meeting with the Pledge Of Allegiance.

The Board Of Finance discussed The Board Of Education budget request for the 2022/2023
budget year.

Representing the Board Of Education:

Rob Miller- Superintendent
Stephanie Miller

Anthony Hobbert

Michael Koosa

Deborah Sherman

Victor Tomporoski

Discussions included special education funding, grants, cares act, supplies, salaries, medical,
maintaining buildings, HVAC units, repairs needed to school buildings, Quaker Farms School

playground, Central Office (Center School).

The board reviewed the budget request for the Assessors Office (Annual town report).

With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:47PM.

Submitted by

Kt Sunciobn__

Kathleen Sundstrom
Clerk
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